
 
F O R   I M M E D I A T E   R E L E A S E 

July 20, 2016 
 

CONTACT: Amy McWhorter, Downtown Development Coordinator 
424 S. Castell Ave 

New Braunfels, TX 78130 
830.221.4057 

amcwhorter@nbtexas.org 
 

Tree Trimming Work Scheduled Downtown 
 
 New Braunfels, Texas – The City of New Braunfels will be performing routine maintenance on 21 red 

oak trees located along W. San Antonio Street, Main Plaza, and Castell Avenue.  The tree trimming, by Heritage 

Tree Care, will occur between 7:00 a.m. and 5:00 p.m. on Tuesday July 26th and Wednesday July 27th.  The scheduled 

work will require the closure of on-street parking spaces during the duration of the project and vehicles parked in 

those spaces will be towed.   

 “This work is part of the regular maintenance that mature trees require,” said Amy McWhorter, Downtown 

Development Coordinator.  “Well cared for trees are attractive and add considerable value to the businesses and 

streets around downtown. The type of pruning being done improves the health, safety, and appearance of the trees 

and the job is being conducted by certified arborists and oak wilt specialists.”  

 To find more information about tree care, or a local arborist, visit www.treesaregood.org.  

For additional information about the project call 830-221-4057. 
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